

Protecting our water, our land, our communities

May 13, 2013

Ellen McGovern, VP of Marketing Clinton Savings Bank 200 Church Street P.O. Box 770 Clinton, MA 01510-0770

Dear Ellen:

Thank you! We are honored that Clinton Savings Bank has contributed as a Supporting Sponsor to the 2013 Lancaster River Festival. We received a donation of \$250.00 dated March 26, 2013 for the Festival.

The Lancaster Friends of the Nashua River, a Chapter of the Nashua River Watershed Association, is working hard to make sure the Festival will be wonderfully successful. As in the past two years, the Lancaster River Festival will be both an educational event and also a fun event for all the many families and individuals who participate. Even greater attendance is expected this year. Your support helps area residents make a positive connection with the Nashua River, and also encourages them to learn more about how to protect water & land resources in Lancaster and throughout the watershed. We do hope that you will be able to join us in person on Saturday, June 15th.

On behalf of the Lancaster Friends of the Nashua River Festival Committee and the NRWA, thank you –

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Ainsley Campbell

Executive Director

The NRWA is a non-profit organization [501 c (3)]. All contributions to the NRWA are tax-deductible as allowable by law. No goods or services were provided for this contribution.